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Thank you both for a terrific interview. It was right on target with the themes of the Pew Partnership. Enclosed is an edited version for your review. We tried to capture the essence of the questions and answers while getting the length down to the necessary size. Please feel free to add or delete.
I am sending copies to both of you but would ask Michael if he would send us both sets of comments back on one document. We are working against a deadline so the sooner the better.
The interview will be in our annual publication, Civic Partners, that we distribute to about 1,500 people. I know it will be of great interest to all who read it.
I thank you again for your time and your insights.
cc: Carole Hamner

Assistant Director and Editor, Civic Partners
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